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Emily Stainer

From:

Sent: 24 February 2019 13:59

To: Planning; Emily Stainer

Subject: Proposed extension at rear of 3 Holme Close Hatfield AL10 9LQ reference 

6/2019/0102/PN8 of 21st Jan 2019.

 

. 
Dear Ms. Stainer,

With reference to the above proposed extension, my letter of objection with surveyor report of 21st Jan 
2019.

Can I add that the room in question which will be most affected is my principal living room/kitchenette 
where I spend virtually all my time when at home. In addition to the issues raised in my letter and 
surveyor`s report, the proposed size will also stop enjoyment of my property.

Thanking you for consideration of this,

Yours Sincerely,




